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November 27, 2018

 

 

 

 

 

USDA Forest Service

 

Mid Swan Project

 

Attn: Sandy Mack and Chris Dowling

 

Via e-mail to: bslrp@fs.fed.us, spmack@fs.fed.us, cdowling@fs.fed.us

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Mack and Mr. Dowling,

 

 

 

I have been reviewing the October 2018 scoping notice for the Mid-Swan Landscape Restoration &amp;amp;

Wildland Urban Interface Project. On page 9 it refers to the &amp;quot;Mid-Swan assessment&amp;quot;.

Please send me a copy of the Mid-Swan assessment that was relied upon to support the treatments you are

proposing.

 

 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this request. If you require a Freedom of Information Act request for this

document let me know and I will request them formally. If you have any questions contact me at 406-886-2011 or

arlene@wildswan.org.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

/s/Arlene Montgomery



 

 

 

Arlene Montgomery

 

Friends of the Wild Swan

 

PO Box 103

 

Bigfork, MT 59911

 

arlene@wildswan.org


